
No. Dean (SW)/24/332 

Thought Lab is organizing a workshop on "Art of Questioning" on Saturday, 7th 
September 2024 from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM at the Thought Lab, NIT Kurukshetra. The workshop will be facilitated by Mr. Parteep Kumar (NIT Kurukshetra Alumni, Batch 2007-2011). 
This workshop will focus on developing critical life skills, such as questioning techniques that enhance problem-solving and decision-making abilities. 
All interested faculty, staff, and students are cordially invited to attend this event. 
For more information and registration, visit: 

1. 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN (STUDENTS' WELFARE) 
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY KURUKSHETRA 
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For further questions and answers, join our Telegram group meeting every Saturday at 7:00 PM: t.me/YujFoundation. 
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yujfoundation.graphy.com 

NOTICE 

yujfoundation.in 

Dated: 06.09.2024 

Copy to: 
Notice Board 

All Deans. 

Dean Students' Welfare & 
Co-coordinator (Thought Lab) 

Assistant Registrar to the Director for the kind information to the Director 
All HODs/School Coordinators with a request to circulate the notice among Faculties/Staff/Students of their Deptt/Schools. 

Chief Warden (Boys & Girls) with a request to circulate among the students. Faculty I/C (Website) with a request to upload the notice on the Institute website. Sr. Secretary to the Registrar l/C for kind information to the Registrar \/C. 
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